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VALENTINE’S 

BREAKFAST 
We had a good turnout for our breakfast. 

Lion Terry would like to thank Lions 

LaNette and Gary for co-chairing the 

event. Also thank you to all the Lions 

who helped with all that is needed to 

make our breakfasts a success. 

 

DICTIONARIES 
In December Lions Debbie W., LaNette and 

Terry handed out dictionaries to the third 

grade class at St. James School. Mr. Dahl, 

third grade teacher, told us that this is a great project and the students 

continue to use their dictionaries from year to year. 

 

UPCOMING  

March 2nd, meeting with potluck meal. 

March 16th, meeting with potluck meal. 

April 2nd, Palm Sunday breakfast buffet at Lions Hall. 

April 8th, Easter Egg Hunt at Memorial Park. 

 

MEAT RAFFLE 
NEW $5.00 round with a prize of $110.00 meat package! The meat raffle is going strong at Troubles. Please come 

and help if you can. Try to arrive by 2:30 p.m. to help set up. Meat raffle starts at 3:00 p.m. every Saturday afternoon. 

We have 14 members who have not helped at the meat raffle. Are you one of them? Please consider helping. 
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PALM SUNDAY BREAKFAST BUFFET 
We voted at our last meeting to have our annual Palm Sunday breakfast at our Lions Hall. Lion LaNette volunteered to 

chair this event and Lions Gary and Terry will be co-chairs. We are working with the HLWW track team to assist us 

with this breakfast. 

 

EASTER EGG HUNT 
Our Easter Egg Hunt will be on Saturday, April 8th. Lions LaNette and Terry are the chairpersons. The HLWW Honor 

Society students are excited to be helping us this year. We are asking members to bring bags of candy to be stuffed in 

eggs to our April 6th meeting. We will be filling eggs after the meeting. Candy should be small enough to fit in the eggs 

like the mini size candy bars etc. 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY to the Howard Lake Lion members who are celebrating their birthdays in March: Donald 

Oestreich (10); Denise Oberpriller (17); Debbie Workman (29). 

 

LINKS  

Lions International – www.lionsclubs.org                    

Multiple District 5M- www.lionsmd5m.org  

District 5M-7 - www.e-district.org/sites/5m7/ 

5M7 Gram newsletter - http://www.e-district.org/sites/5m7/page-8.php 

Click the link below to subscribe to receive the 5M7Gram by email – 

https://5m7.us20.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=5508d8db2f8fa2e79810ebf0a&id=6e0038ed6a                                     

Howard Lake Lions Club – www.hllions.org      

 

ADDRESS 
If you get a new address, phone number, or email address, please let the secretary know so we can keep our records up 

to date. Also if you are getting a mailed copy of the newsletter and can get it by email, please let us know. It is quite 

expensive to send out hard copies, email saves the club money. Thanks for your cooperation. 
 

ELECTION OF OFFICERS 
Here is the list of proposed officers for 2023-2024. 

President Jeff Wick, 1st Vice Darren McAlpine, 2nd vice LaNette Thorson, 3rd vice Debbie Workman, Secretary Terry 

Thorson, Treasurer Karen Hill, Board of Directors, 1 year- Debbie Workman and Donald Oestreich, 2 year Craig Brose 

and Harvey Krohn, Lion Tamer Gary Hagemann, Tail Twister Peggy Wick, Membership Becky Frank, Debbie 

McAlpine and Renee Lahr, Immediate Past President Craig Brose. 

 

SPRING AHEAD  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Palm Sunday Breakfast Buffet at our hall on Sunday, April 2nd 

Easter Egg Hunt at Memorial Park, Saturday April, 8th 
 

WE “GET TO” SERVE  


